
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

     The students had a wonderful week in 2nd grade!  We 
began a new science unit on Force and Motion and 
continued working on measurement in math.  The 
students also began practicing their readings for the 2nd 
grade Family Mass.  Please make sure that your child is 
practicing his/her readings each night to ensure a 
successful Mass.  Also, make sure to mark your calendars 
for the 2nd grade School Mass on March 2 at 9 and the 2nd 
Grade Family Mass on March 6 at 10:00.   
      
     Looking forward to next week, we will wrap up our 
study of measurement and focus on cause and effect in 

reading.  I wish all of you a lovely weekend!  J 
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Upcoming Events 
 
 

No School 
February 26 

 
Early Dismissal 

March 2 
 

2nd Grade Family Mass 
March 6 

 
1st Communion Parent 

Meeting 
March 22 

6:30 

 

What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  What is cause and effect? 
 
Math:  How do you measure using different 
objects? 
 
Writing:  Writing Workshop: Toontastic 
 
Social Studies:  What causes an object to 
move? 
 
Religion:  How can we examine our 
conscience during the season of Lent?  
Family Mass practice 

 


